
Dear Midland Church,  

The attached photo was taken about six months prior to my retirement from the Navy. I was the 

Commanding Officer of a reserve unit in Spokane. 

The following is some history of what I did as a Pastor and Navy Chaplain: 

Pastor - Michigan Conference (1976-1980) 

Pastor - Carolina Conference (1980-1981) 

Military Chaplain US Navy (1981-1988) - active duty 

Seabee Battalion Chaplain, Port Hueneme, CA 

Administrative & Correctional Facilities Chaplain, USMC Albany, GA 

Command Chaplain, Naval Communications Station, Philippines 

Military Chaplain US Navy (1988-1999) - reserves 

Pastor - Southern California Conference (1988-1997) 

Pastor - Oregon Conference (1997-2002) 

Pastor Texas Conference (2002-Present) 

 

As you know my son Brandon passed away in March. He did Physical Therapy. 

My son Chad is an Orthopedic Surgeon in Spokane, WA. 

My daughter Kristel is an ER Nurse living in Sacramento, CA 

I have 7 grandchildren- 1 from Brandon, 3 from Chad and 3 from Kristel. 

My current wife (Jill) of 16 years is a retired elementary school teacher and principle. 

My first wife Sandee passed away in 1992.   

 

Blessings to you and your upcoming event at Midland! 

 

Pastor Harbour and his wife 


